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15 July 2015
Our ref: AK

Dear Mrs Daswani,

| write to confirm that the principals of The Pinn Medical Centre (PMC) fully
recognise the Pinn Medical Centre Patients’ Association (PMCPA) as the only
legitimate Patient Participation Group (PPG) representing patients at the PMC. The
Objects stated in both its existing and proposed new Constitution adhere fully to the
current terms and conditions of the GP contract (April 2015).

We have supported this Association for over 20 years and place great value on the
hard work and dedication of all its patient members. The PMCPA is built on solid
foundations and its members have served our patient population very well over the
years. We are very keen to see this continue.

We commend the PMCPA’s Board of Trustees for working so diligently with the
Charity Commission and specialist charity lawyers over the last nine months to frame
a new Constitution, and for consulting closely with its membership throughout this
complex journey.

We welcome the charitable principles on which the new Constitution is based and
the transparent and robust procedures and practices that it contains. We look
forward to it being ratified at an EGM in September 2015 after the current
consultation period with member’s ends. This will allow the PMCPA to develop into
a more effective body in the future.

We are pleased to note that at the last AGM (9/6/15) the members present
unanimously elected three new Trustees. The new appointments bring a useful
range of skills and experiences to the Board and help make it more representative of
the patient population served by the PMC.

We look forward to working with the PMCPA in the future and we are happy to offer
any support it may need to achieve its aims.

Yours singerely

Dr
e
Partner



